
Executive Head Update

Welcome back to academic year 2023 –2024,

It has been a busy and exciting start to the year with our building work underway 
to renovate and extend our kitchen and dining area and to create a state of the 
art medical room.

We have new pupils, families and new staff to welcome to our Sullivan Centre 
family. Our Proud Parents/Carers Coffee Morning will be Friday 29th September 
and we would love to welcome you for a cuppa and a chat and to see how your 
child is settling in and support the Macmillan charity.

Over the Summer we installed new playground equipment and safety flooring 
following consultation with the school council. This has been very well received 
by pupils, especially the covered seating area. KS3 pupils will be responsible for 
the planters and are currently planning what they want to grow!
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Zoo Lab
KS3 pupils enjoyed 
a visit from Zoolab 
this week to extend 
their scientific 
knowledge of 
animal adaptation 
and habitats.

Dates For Your Diary
q Friday 29th September 9.30am – 10.30am 

Proud Parent/ Carers Macmillan Coffee 
Morning

q Harvest Collection Wednesday 4th October
q World Mental Health Wear Yellow Day: 

Tuesday 10th October
q Parent/Carer consultations: Wednesday 8th 

November 3:30 – 5:30pm
q Parent/Carer consultations: Thursday 9th 

November 1:30pm – 3:30pm
q Children In Need Non-Uniform: Friday 17th 

November 50p donation
q Enterprise Christmas Fair – Friday 15th 

December 10:30 - 12pm

Harvest Festival
Please send any donations of food or 
toiletries to the school by Tuesday 3rd 
October for donation to the Hull Food 
Bank.
Many Thanks

PE KITS
Pupils who have 
PE on a Monday or 
Thursday may 
wear PE kits to 
school that day. If 
you are not sure, 
please contact the 
school.

Remember
Pupils are not 
permitted to bring 
bags to school. 


